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16 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y6 Visit to the Natural History Museum – Wednesday 28 February 2024 

 

To fit in with our learning this term, we have arranged a visit to The Natural History Museum on 

Wednesday 28 February. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and we will depart the Museum at 3.30pm, so will aim to arrive 

back at school around 4.30pm.  This is dependent on the level of traffic so we will update the 

school’s X feed with details of our anticipated arrival. 

 

The children should wear school uniform, which should include school shoes and they will all need a 

packed lunch. We would be grateful if you could ensure that your child has plenty of water to drink 

with no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please.  If your child usually has a school meal it will be provided by 

Accent. However, if you wish to send additional snacks in you are most welcome to.  Please ensure 

that Mrs Ravago in the office, has the up to date details of any medication that your child will need 

to take on the trip.  

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £12.25 to cover the cost of the coach to travel to 

London.  We confirm that the voluntary contribution represents our estimate of the costs of providing 

this activity shared equally amongst all pupils. As the resources of the school are limited, the 

proposed trip will not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of 

the trip. If you would like to pay and are currently experiencing financial difficulties please come and 

discuss the trip and payment with Mrs Druce as there is always a solution and absolute confidentiality 

is assured. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip you will need to log into Scopay and go to the trip 

section, tick the permission box, and pay £12.25 by Friday 9 February 2024 or as soon as possible.  If 

you have any problems using the online payment system Scopay, please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated support.  

 

Mrs Bowe, Mr Deane-Armstrong and Mr Loughlin 

Year 6 Class Teachers 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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